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Do you have a child with a disability who learns online? Would you be 
willing to tell our Center about your and your child’s experiences with 
online learning? Your help will improve these experiences for all students.

We are the Center on Online Learning and Students with Disabilities, a 
federally funded project, and our goal is to improve the way that online 
learning is used to the child’s greatest advantage.

Despite the growing number of children who are involved in online learning, 
there is little information specifically about how to structure online learning 
to best support them. We are exploring the ways schools work with parents 
of children who have disabilities and how parents assist their children in 
online settings.

To learn those things we need your help. We would like to talk with you for 
about 45 minutes about your child’s online learning experiences.
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